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From: Colin Coyne 

Sent: 05 February 2025 17:08

To: Planning; Colin Coyne; Colin Coyne

Subject: Re: 2024/4815/P. Retention of first floor as a 2-bed dwelling (former use as public house store & 

function room)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hi planning group, 

 

Hope all is well with you ...  

 

subject:  Re: 2024/4815/P. Retention of first floor as a 2-bed dwelling (former use as public house 

store & function room). 

 

https://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/NECSWS/PlanningExplorer/Generic/StdDetails.aspx?PT=Pl

anning%20Applications%20On-

Line&TYPE=PL/PlanningPK.xml&PARAM0=646905&XSLT=/NECSWS/PlanningExplorer/SiteFiles/Skins

/camden/xslt/PL/PLDetails.xslt&FT=Planning%20Application%20Details&PUBLIC=Y&XMLSIDE=/NE

CSWS/PlanningExplorer/SiteFiles/Skins/camden/Menus/PL.xml&DAURI=PLANNING 

 

I OBJECT to the planning application to convert the Magdala pub's first floor function room to 

residential use.  

 

Please instead remove the false wall partition and reinstate access to the first floor as the locals of 

the pub want their community space and function room back!  It would be a main and much needed 

meeting hub for use by local community groups 

 

Support your local ... use it or lose it !!! 

 

Cheers! 

 

Best regards  

 

Colin 
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